
SB 210  Public Hearing  - Makes in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election.   OPPOSE 

I strongly suggest we NOT change to IN-PERSON VOTING for several valid reasons listed 

below. 

OREGON MAIL IN VOTING IS THE MOST SECURE & THE BEST WAY TO CONTROL FRAUDULENT 

VOTING while also ELIMINATING the ability to SELECTIVELY DENY GROUPS OF ENTITLED VOTERS 

to have their vote COUNTED!! 

1)  If the voter does not reside at the location they are registered at, THEY DON’T GET A 

FRADULENT BALLOT, not 1, not 2, not 25 ballots with tricks and schemes.    

 

2) Yes in states that allow last minute registration, DAY OF VOTING (as several LARGE states 

currently do) and some don’t even require authentic id, just a on-the-spot signature 

(any signature, or scribble) with weak or no ID to back-up the person is actually are who 

they say they are, living at a specific address, within the proper precinct, at the time of 

voting...  THE voting place has NO way to validate the name or verify the address is even 

authentic, AND ensure that they have NOT already casted a vote 20-40 times at same or 

different precinct using a different/invalid address that does not even match the name 

being presented.  AND, ONCE the signature is separated from the actual ballot (such as 

ballot casted inside security envelope that has the signature), you have no means to deal 

with the fraudulent vote. 

 

It is very interesting that our last National election, showed several abnormal trends 

with respect to voter “in-person” turn out, that just did not corollate (pass the 

‘reasonable’ test) in several area’s when rendered to the power & large scope of AI 

processing. ---   

 

3)  LAST MINUTE voter registration removes all safeguards that significantly protects 

against massive fraudulent voting.  That IS sheltered with OREGON mail-in voting..   ALL 

STATES need to recognize the need to better secure their VOTE! Those STATES who 

DON’T, are truly inviting fraudulent voting for a purpose. 

 

4) Current Oregon VOTING, PORTECTS that ONLY those ENTITLED to vote (in Oregon), 

regardless of their HANDICAP, DISABILITY, even lack of transportation, will NOT be 

disenfranchised and their VOTE will be counted, in a “FAIR” election. 

 


